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Dear Prof. Jianqi Shen

It is our pleasure to inform you that PIERS 2025 in Abu Dhabi has accepted the following article(s) to be
presented in the conference:

• 241214103922 [Invited]: Angular Spectrum Decomposition, Localized Approximation and Finite Series
Methods in Evaluating the Beam Shape Coefficients of Structured Beams: A Comparison

I am writing to cordially invite you to participate in the coming PhotonIcs and Electromagnetics Research
Symposium (PIERS) to be held on May 4–8, 2025 in Abu Dhabi, UAE. Each participant should complete
the registration process for the symposium and pay non-refundable registration fee. There is no financial
subsistence provided for our invitees and all expenses incurred during the trip will be borne by our invitees
and/or their organizations.

For detailed information on the symposium, program updates, registration fee, etc., please visit the symposium
website at
https://abdb2025.piers.org/

We very much look forward to your participation at PIERS 2025 in Abu Dhabi.

On behalf of the Abu Dhabi PIERS 2025 Committee,

Sincerely,

Ibrahim Elfadel
General Chair of PIERS 2025 in Abu Dhabi


